Hello Gerry,

We spoke yesterday about the elm trees at 132 Fellows Road. As discussed, instead of asking for
permission to cut them down, we would like to reduce the crown 20% as suggested.

| have already contacted Keith Archer who will be doing the pruning, he will file a new application for a
permission to cut the other smaller trees.

Will we get a letter from camden with the permission to reduce the crown of the elms?
Thank you,

Jimena



